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Kia Ora, Mālō e lelei, Talofa lava, Kia Orāna, Kamusta 
 
***Tāmaki Primary SchooI Board Parent Election 2022 

Nomination round 

Tāmaki Primary School will be undertaking a parent election for 5 School Board vacancies. This 
process will start with the issuing of nomination papers to our parents/caregivers by Friday 15th July 
2022. 
 
We have employed CES (Canterbury Education Services) to undertake the Board election process 
on our behalf. This year with legislative change, our nomination form and full instructions on how 
to place your nomination into our own School’s Election website will be: 

- emailed to you if we have your email address in our database, OR  
- you will receive it by post if we don’t have your email in our database. 

 
Nomination papers will also be available at the School Office.  We will then send those on to CES 
for processing upon receipt from candidates.  
 
***Nominations close on Wednesday 3rd August at 12 noon. 
 
***Candidates’ statements received by Wednesday 3rd August at 12 noon. 
  
***Election day is Wednesday 7th September, closing 4 pm. 
 
We look forward to your participation in this process!  Parents and whānau check this out online 
“School Board Elections” https://www.schoolboardelections.org.nz/becoming-a-board-member/ 
for more information J 
 
Any questions or help needed, please visit us at School or call the Office J  Enjoy your weekend!  
Fa’afetai tele lava. 
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